
ENFIELD MIDDLE S.T.E.A.M. ACADEMY
EVERY CHILD. EVERY DAY. WHATEVER IT TAKES.

Principal: Ms. Linda Cooper
Assistant Principal: Ms. Ashley Dozier

April 26, 2024

Dear 8th Grade Parents of Enfield Middle S.T.E.A.M. Academy,

As we near the end of this 2023-2024 school year, the time has come to plan our 8th-grade
promotion ceremony. Thank you for entrusting us to educate your child(ren) this year. While
we have enjoyed teaching and loving your child(ren) and everything in between, it is time to
send them to high school.

With that being said, the information for this year's promotion ceremony is as follows:

Date and Time
This year’s promotion exercises will occur on Tuesday, June 4, 2024, at 10:00 a.m. If students
are not riding the bus to school, they must arrive no later than 8:30 a.m. Please be on time.

Location
The ceremony will be in the auditorium. Please enter from the back of the school near the
cafeteria.

Parking
Please park in the back of the school and enter through the marked entrance.

Attire
All students are to wear black and white. Jeans are NOT permitted.
Gentlemen - white collar shirts and black slacks or black khakis.
Young ladies - white blouse, black slacks or black skirt, black or white dress.
Dresses and skirts must meet the length requirement.
Shoes - black or white.

Tickets
Each student will receive 2 tickets. Youmust have a ticket to enter.

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact Mrs. Stokes, the 8th Grade Team
Lead, or Ms. Cooper, the Principal, at 252-445-5455.

Sincerely,
Mrs. Stokes, 8th Grade Science/Team Lead Ms. Cherry, 8th Grade ELA
Mr. Maglalang, 8th Grade Math Ms. Wade, 8th Grade Social Studies
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